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Dear City Counselors,

I support either method to get the funding for the roundabout at Whitney road. If I had to pick
one, the TIF had a slight edge to me. This development will pay decades of tax benefits to
MVSD and Penacook not to mention the energy and time savings of not driving into the fort
eddy area.

Thank you,

Pat Peick

Penacook
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